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January 13, 2022 

 

Mr. Patrick Lennberg  

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Rm. 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

RE: Pueblo West and East Pits, Permits No. M-1977-573 and M-1986-015, Incomplete Application 

for Transfer of Permit and Succession of Operators-SO-04 

Dear Mr. Lennberg, 

Please consider our request to extend the application request by 45 additional days to allow 

CWPDA to complete its responses to the incompleteness notice for SO-4 as it relates to these 

projects. CWPDA would like to highlight the fact that CWPDA is in the process of procuring a 5-year 

Line/Letter of Credit (LOC) that CWPDA believes will be sufficient to cover the warranty 

requirements for both the Pueblo West and Pueblo East site locations.  

Best Regards, 

 
Daniel Tucker, PE 

Water Resources Engineer 

Colorado Water Protective and Development Association 

 

 

CC:  

Kent Ricken - CWPDA General Manager 
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Jerald Schnabel – President, Castle Aggregates 

H. Bruce Humphries – Regulatory Permits Management, Inc. 

 


	EXHIBIT A
	Lyman Henn Slope Stability Analysis



